## The Colich Chronicles

**January 1, 2012** 

Dear Family and Friends,







WOW!

Yes – fireworks again! The Lord has supplied abundantly and we now have 100% of our monthly need promised for 2013!! Annie and I are no longer on Medical Leave and we have been released to return to Papua New Guinea!!!

As a note of explanation, when we say, "we now have 100% of our monthly need promised for 2013" we mean that what we were previously short has now been promised, but for 2013 only. So Wycliffe has released us to return to PNG, but has instructed us to "continue with Partnership Development" even now as we prayerfully prepare for 2014.

Thank you again for partnering with us. Thank you for supporting us with your prayers, your finances, and your friendship. Because of generous one-time gifts we can also now make travel arrangements and buy our tickets.

We will be in Virginia once again from January 15<sup>th</sup> until the 28<sup>th</sup> for a missions conference, visiting some home Bible study groups, and being 'sent out' again by our home church, Peninsula Community Chapel. If you live in that vicinity and would like to get together with us while we're down there, please email us or call us (Phone #s below) so we can schedule a time to see y'all.  $\odot$ 

We are also hoping to squeeze in a trip to Columbus, OH to visit a new supporting church in mid-February. This will mean not making our original Valentine's Day departure, but are now planning on the first week of March. There's so much to do to pack up and store our 'stuff' again, but we are so excited that, Lord willing, in 2 months' time we will be on our way back to PNG!

Well it will happen soon – we will finally be joining the 21<sup>st</sup> Century, sort of... We will soon have a website and a Facebook page up and running – but not quite yet. Both of are still 'under construction' ☺

- Please give thanks with us that all these medical and financial hurdles of 2011 and 2012 are behind us.
- Please pray for abundant grace as we pack and prepare to leave family again (we've gotten rather accustomed to holding and hugging our grandsons...).
- Please pray for us to get the flights and connections we need.
- Please pray, as always, for safety as we do a lot of travel these next weeks.

Rejoicing in God's goodness and faithfulness, and your generosity.

With much love and gratitude,

## Kim & Annie

```
kim_colich@sil.org
419-554-4516 (Kim) 419-554-1433 (Annie)
```

If you'd like to partner with us financially you can click on the following link: http://www.wycliffe.org/Partnership.aspx?mid=8A8AE5

or you can send contributions via mail to:

Wycliffe Bible Translators
P.O. Box 628200
Orlando, FL 32862-8200
(Include a separate note "For the ministry of Kim & Annie Colich.)

For correspondence in the states until we leave for PNG:

3334 Tallwood Ct Erlanger, KY 41018-2829

Our mailing address in Papua New Guinea is:

SIL Box 1-168 Ukarumpa EHP 444 Papua New Guinea